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Ms. Brown, 

 
The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ)  plans to petition the Arkansas 
Pollution Control and Ecology Commission (APC&EC), at the Commission’s meeting on June 27, 
2008, to initiate the rulemaking process in order to establish Motor Vehicle Racing Facilty 
Regulations.  These regulations will substantially codify state law which has been in existence 
since 1995. 

 
 

The ADEQ has determined that the attached proposed  regulation is exempt from the 
requirements of Act 143 of 2007 because it substantially codifies existing state law.    Attached for 
your review are the proposed regulation and the state law that is being codifed.  Thank you for 
your assistance on this matter. 

 
 

Mike Porta, Assistant Chief 
Air Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 North Shore Drive 
N. Little Rock, AR 72118 
501-682-0730 
 

 
   
 


